From: shkwavrydr@aol.com

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Subject: Brown and Jackson SEPA determination (2)
Date: Monday, August 31, 2020 11:51:49 PM
Hello Kelly.

| want to clarify that | am not opposed in concept to re-use of properly treated and tested wastewater
and/or sewage sludge/biosolids if applied at agronomic rates in appropriate locations. The issues I've
raised relate to proper assurances of appropriate location, treatment and regulation of the practice in this
instance. Properly done they can reduce waste and adverse impacts to surface water, both in terms of
waste loading and reduction of withdrawals for agricultural use. My comments are directed to those
concerns.
Stay safe, be well, Norm Peck
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